. CoBB EMC

Posl Office Box 369, Mariella, Georgia 300061 I (770) 429-2100

Engineer: Nathan Sutton

June 3, 2014

Mr. Micah Stryker

City of Roswell

38 Hill Street

Suite G-30

Roswell, Georgia 30075

Dear Mr. Stryker:

In accordance to a street light ordinance adopted by the Board of Commissioners, EAHI. Etris, LLC
owner/developer/residents have contributed $11.270.00 dollars for 23 underground lights to be

installed at Kingswood Subdivision _ S/D, Land Lot(s) 1236 of the 2nd District, Cobb
County, Georgia. The types of poles and fixtures to be installed are 20° Black Fiberglass poles and
150 HPS Acorn fixtures.

If you concur, please sign and return this copy for our files.

Sincerely,

A0 Tt -

Daniel Phillips
Manager, Engineering

COBB COUNTY ENGINEERING

Approved

Date

Sorving Cobb, Barlow, Charokee, T-ulton and Paulding Counlies in the north meltro Allanta area



